
  Piperwood has a brand new 

Orienteering Course!  

The course was developed by the 

Rochester Orienteering Club and 

features several different 

challenges.  

There is a large “navigation station” 

located near the main parking lot. 

The station has a lock box with 

laminated maps, compasses and 

more! If you are interested, please 

see the Equipment Rental section 

on our website.  


